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July 7, 2017 
 
Mr. Sam Zimbabwe 
Chief Project Delivery Officer 
District Department of Transportation 
55 M Street SE, Suite 400 
Washington, DC 20003  
sam.zimbabwe@dc.gov  
 

RE: District Department of Transportation’s Installation of Protected Bicycle Lanes 
on K Street and Water Street NW and Bicycle Lanes on Wisconsin Avenue NW 
(DDOT Notice #17-67-PSD) 
 

Dear Mr. Zimbabwe, 
 
On June 29, 2017 ANC 2E held its regularly scheduled public meeting, which was properly 
noticed and attended by seven commissioners, constituting a quorum. At this meeting the 
Commission adopted the following resolution by a vote of (7-0-0) with regard to the above-
referenced matter: 
 

ANC 2E thanks the District Department of Transportation (DDOT) for their continued 
focus on the ongoing and unsustainable Water Street NW traffic issues. The ANC looks 
forward to reconvening with DDOT in July to address more specific concerns and 
approaches to addressing these issues on a comprehensive basis. 
 
As such, ANC 2E requests that DDOT extend the deadline for Notice of Intent (NOI) 
#17-67-PSD so that the ANC may vote on the proposal at the commission’s September 
meeting. Per the ANC’s conversations with DDOT, while the ANC is not taking a 
position on the NOI today, the commission’s vote to postpone commenting on the NOI 
until after the period stipulated in the NOI document shall not waive the ANC's 
opportunity to provide a resolution at the commission’s next meeting and be afforded the 
appropriate great weight which ANCs are afforded. 
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Respectfully submitted, 

 
Joe Gibbons 
Chair, ANC 2E 


